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For Immediate Release 
March 31, 2015 
 
For More Information: 
Community Development Department / 225-8103 
 
COMMUNITY MASTER PLAN DRAFT AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW 
 
The City of Marquette Planning Commission is pleased to provide an amended Community Master 
Plan draft document for public review. The draft Community Master Plan may be viewed in person at 
the Community Development office in City Hall, located at 300 W. Baraga Ave.; at the Peter White 
Public Library, located at 217 N. Front St.; at the Lydia Olsen Library, located on the campus of 
Northern Michigan University; and at the Downtown Development Authority office, located at 203 S. 
Front St., Suite 1-B. The document is also available on the City's website at: http://mqtcty.org/plan-
master.php. 
 
Comments concerning the draft Master Plan may be submitted to the City of Marquette Planning 
Commission until May 12, for consideration of further amendment to the draft Master Plan. Written 
comments may be delivered to the City of Marquette Community Development Department office, or 
by e-mail to planner@mqtcty.org. 
 
The Community Master Plan must be approved during the proceedings of a public hearing for the 
purpose of its approval, and an update will be provided regarding the date of that public hearing once 
it has been scheduled. 
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